Orientation Material

Basic Writing 3D, English 4D, and English 5D

Winter Quarter, 2006

Students taking one of the above mentioned classes in Winter of 2006 will be required to complete online work in order to receive a “Satisfactory” for the course.  Because most students went through an intensive online grammar course in the Fall, 2005 Discussion, they will now be asked to further develop their skills with questions based primarily on reading comprehension materials.

Students will be required to complete multiple exercises every week through the Blackboard system.  These online quizzes will NOT require that they purchase any book or outside material.  It is a completely self-contained system.  Exercises will be posted in the second week of the quarter, which should allow for students to register in the course if they have not done so already.  Please advise students enrolled in the Basic Writing program of the following:

1) Students should enroll in the appropriate online discussion course (i.e. those enrolled in English 4 should enroll in English 4D, etc.).  

2) Students should login to Blackboard at http://ilearn.ucr.edu the same way they logged in last quarter for their other courses.  This should not be new.

3) All instructions for the Discussion will be both posted to Blackboard on the Announcement page and emailed to students.   They will have weekly exercises to do ON Blackboard; these will not require any other code or textbook.

4) Exercises will be posted by the second week of class, so students should be sure to register as quickly as possible.   

5) If students or instructors have any problems or questions, they should contact the Director of Computer Assisted Instruction, Dr. Keith Vance, at lashervan@hotmail.com.  

